
SCHOOL
NEWS

WHATS HAPPENING THIS WEEK

UPCOMING EVENT

REMINDER

Our Canine Companion is going to
visit our school on Tuesday,.

The Student Council will bring the
dogs for a walk and then the whole
school will get to meet them.

Staff are to wear green please

An Garda Siochana will be visiting our school on Thursday
the 22nd.

Non uniform day on Tuesday


